
 

 

 

Howdy Folks, 

It’s not too late to wish you all a Happy New Year, full, hopefully, of 

good-intentioned resolutions, exciting prospects, and an eagerness to  

re-enter the wonderful world of  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have some items of interest and news to talk about, so let’s get 

right to it… 



 

2025 Lessons 

The lessons for 2025 start next Monday, the 10th of February, at 7pm. 
We have THIRTY (yes, you read that correctly, 30!) entrants for our 
lessons this year – so far – maybe more to come! 

If we’re able to attract similar numbers as last year to join our Club, 
it’ll be another great membership boost, and we’ll all be as happy as 
pigs in milk! (I’m not sure if that’s a valid phrase, but it sounds good).  

Please remember that any current members who would like to 

refresh their basic skills are welcome to join in with the lessons, and 

also help the beginners. Just come along on Monday. 

 

Subscription Prepayment 

If you are still considering taking up the offer to prepay up to four 

years of subscriptions as part of our drive to raise funds for the re-

cladding, the option is only available up till the 26th of February. 

Give it some thought, it really does help. 

 

Support for the Wednesday Social Bridge Group 

The Wednesday Group would benefit from having some more 

experienced players attending. This is a friendly social group and 

discussion of the hands and asking questions is encouraged. Players 

who can answer the questions and explain why it’s best to do this or 

that, would be very helpful for this group. 

So, if you have a free Wednesday afternoon and can give the benefit 

of your experience to this keen, lively group, please pop in and enjoy 

a very pleasant afternoon’s Bridge, and, who knows, you may be able 



to give welcome guidance or set someone’s mind at rest about a 

question that’s been bugging them for years. 

 

Regional Teams  

Have a look on the noticeboard for information about the Regional 

Teams competition this year. We want to enter some Intermediate 

and Junior Teams, and the Club has decided to help motivate you all 

by paying the entrance fees. So you can participate for FREE. 

Check it out and enter a team. Represent Paraparaumu Bridge Club 

on the (slightly) bigger stage. Get your name in lights*. 

*The Committee would like to state there is no guarantee that anyone’s name will appear in 

lights, anywhere. 

 

Feedback 

The Committee welcome any feedback from members about how 

things are going or what should be happening or being considered in 

the Club. 

This is YOUR Club and you are encouraged to be actively involved, 

and make your voice heard. 

Drop a note to the Secretary, or jot a few lines in the Suggestion Book 

by the Office door. 

 

That’s all for now, Folks. 

Stay Well and Keep Safe. 

PBC Committee 

 


